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From: Scorpiocore Core <scorpiocore@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:47 AM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex
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I would like to state that I'm strongly AGAINST the new decision about leverage. It will terminate the
small investments of most of the traders in favour of large investments of banks and large companies.

And I cannot think of a single benefit to that.
Besides, I for myself will cease trading with American brokers and I'll choose others.

So I really hope that this decision be reconsidered.

Regards,
Mohamed Hefzy



